
have also taken place—an important leatuie of which has been the

Buccessful coming forward, for the first time, of several of the younger

members.

Two very Kucoessful conversaziones have likewise been held, under

the joint auspices of this and the Young Women's Association.

The Committee foci that they have reason to rejoice at tlio success

of the Association. The raemhcrship is large, and the heartiness with

which many of the members have entered into the work of the

Association, and their desire to make it a success, is very gratifying, and

it is to be hoped that the spirit thus shown will not only continue, but

will largely increase.
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President.
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MoxTfiEAL; 14th February, 18V7,


